
Join Us for a Night of 
Fellowship, Food and Fun 
 
Everyone is invited to the  
SABOR LATINO (Latin Flavor) 
Ministry Dinner at Trinity  
Church on Sunday, April 30, 
from 5 – 8 p.m. Discover,  
experience, and learn about 
the exciting ministry based at 
Iglesia San Pablo (St. Paul’s Church) in 
Aurora. This is the ministry we support with Christmas 
gifts for kids, which our 8th graders deliver. We also 
collect food for them, and a percentage of our 
Christmas program offering goes to them.  
 
This ministry is very grateful for all we’ve done, so 
they’re hosting this dinner event to show their 
appreciation to Trinity. Please come and put faces to 
the people we’ve been helping for years. Enjoy 
entertainment from the San Pablo musicians, a 
devotion by Pastor Alex Merlo and a wonderfully 
catered meal from a San Pablo member who owns a 
Mexican restaurant.   
 
Please RSVP by Sunday, April 23 by calling the 
church office at 708.839.1200 or by signing up on the 
sheet in the church narthex.   

 

 

  

 
 
4/14 Good Friday – No School, Rejoice Choir sings at 10 

a.m. Service, Ms. Holloman’s birthday 

4/17 No school 

4/18 Chess Club 

4/19  Chapel, Soccer Shots, Gelsosomo’s Pizza Night 

4/25 Chess Club, PAWS/PTL 6:30 p.m. 

4/26 Chapel, Soccer Shots 

4/28 Box Tops Store, PAWS/PTL Trivia Night 7:30 

4/29 Mrs. Ball’s birthday 

4/30 Preschool – 2
nd

 grade sings at 11 a.m. service 

 

  

Upcoming April Dates 

Upon This Rock 

April 13, 2017 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an everlasting rock.”  Isaiah 26:4 

 

  
 
 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an 
everlasting rock.” Isaiah 26:4   

 

Holy Week at Trinity Church  
 
4/13 Maundy Thursday: 7 p.m. Celebration of First 
Communion and Stripping of the Alter 
 
4/14 Good Friday: 10 a.m. Worship Service, Rejoice 
Choir sings; 7 p.m. Worship Service 
 
4/15 Easter Vigil: 6:30 p.m. Celebration of the Lord’s 
Supper. Worship begins outdoors at a fire where we 
dedicate a new Paschal candle 
 
4/16 Easter Sunday: 6:30 and 8:30 a.m. Divine 
Service; 11 a.m. Contemporary Service, Ablaze and 
Rejoice Choirs sing 
 
Your friends, family, neighbors, co-workers are all 
sincerely invited to join us for worship. Easter breakfast 
will be served in the fellowship hall from 7:30 – 10:30. 
 
Blessings,  
Mr. Landgrave  
 

Thought of the Week: 

God sometimes takes us into troubled waters not to 
drown us, but to cleanse us. 

 Principal’s Letter 

Own Some Trinity History 
Ms. Haak cleaned out the gym closet and discovered 
some hidden treasures!  
 
In the school lobby is an assortment of uniforms from 
Trinity's past—some as old as 30 years! There are  
jerseys, shorts and cheerleading uniforms. 
 
Come check out these pieces of history and take 
home a blast from the past. Items are just $5 per 
piece and can be purchased in the school office. 



 
 
 
Gelsosomo’s Pizza Night 
Calling all Trinity families, friends, church members 
and any and all pizza lovers:  Trinity will be the proud 
benefactor of Lemont’s  
famous Gelsosomo’s  
Pizzeria and Pub’s “PACK  
THE PLACE” night from  
5 – 9 p.m. on Wednesday,  
April 19.  We will receive  
30% of all proceeds from  
DINE IN sales (excluding alcohol) accompanied with 
the flyer found here. 
 
Gelsosomo’s is located at 206 Main Street in Lemont.  
Don’t let the location push you away, I hear that this 
pizza is worth the trip!  Jen at Gelsosomo’s said their 
events usually do “PACK THE PLACE” so you may 
want to call in a reservation to ensure you are seated 
quickly at the time of your choosing 630-410-8106. 
 

 
Trivia Night  
With the enormous success of our previous trivia 
night, we’ve been asked to put together another trivia 
night.  So here you have it: Papa Passero’s will once 
again be the meeting location for our trivia night on 
Friday, April 28 at 7 p.m.  Cost is $25/person which 
includes a wide variety of pizzas, soda and a very 
entertaining night of trivia!  Will there ever come a time 
that the teachers don’t win?  Come give it a shot!  I 
hear Mrs. Hansen may be losing her “ringer” for this 
round so there may be a chance!  Teams need not be 
formed prior to the event.  There’s always plenty of 
opportunity to form your team or jump on a team when 
you get there.  Sign up in the office so we can order 
enough pizza for the night! 
 
 
Box Tops Store Update  
Box Tops store has moved its after  
school turn in from  April 21 to April 28.  
This gives everyone another week to  
Clip some Box Tops! 
 
 
Final PAWS Meeting and Food Sampling 
The final PAWS quarterly meeting of the school year 
is on Tuesday, April 25 at 6:30 at the school. We’ve 
scheduled WT Café to come present their school 
lunch program. We’re always looking for ways to add 
more nutrition (and value!) to our lunch program. WT 
Café will share how they structure their menu, how the 
ordering and payment process works, and they’ll bring 
food samples! 
 

 

 

 

Choirs to Sing Good Friday, 
 Easter

 
Rejoice Choir (grades 3 & 4) will sing Good Friday, 
April 14, at the 10 a.m. service. Students should meet 
in the church lower level at 9:40.  
 
Combined Choirs (Ablaze and Rejoice) will sing Easter 
Sunday at the 11a.m. service. We will sing "My Savior 
Lives!" Students should meet in the church sanctuary 
at 10:20 as our one opportunity to rehearse with the 
band is from 10:20 - 10:40.  
 
We will be the first song of the church service, so if 
your family has worshiped at an earlier service, you 
are free to leave after we sing.  
 
If you are a member of another church, please enjoy 
Easter services at your home church if you like. Have 
a very blessed Easter! 

PAWS News and Upcoming Events 
 

 

We haven’t contracted with them—this is for 
informational purposes only, but we’d welcome your 
thoughts on their food and their school lunch program! 
 
Also, we will be discussing opportunities for improving 
the school and discussing costs associated with some 
of the suggestions we’ve received already. Water 
station improvements, playground improvements, and 
a new refrigerator for student lunches are all up for 
discussion. 
 
 
Trinity Fundraiser 
PAWS is busy planning our ONLY schoolwide 
fundraiser of the year, which  
many of you know as The  
Color Run or the Walkathon.   
Information is being put together 
and will be sent home with  
students soon, so keep your eyes 
peeled!   
 
For those who are new to Trinity, our students raise 
money while challenging themselves to complete the 
course much the same way charity runners participate 
in marathons and other races.  Participants will pass 
through several stations on the course that will shower 
the kids with a rainbow of colors.  This event is a big 
hit with the kids, so start thinking about how you want 
to help students meet their fundraising goals! 
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